Krystle Fedoretz

From: Bryan Bespalko

Sent: Thursday, May 24, 2012 7.29 AM

To: Dennis Bergheim; Krystle Fedoretz
Subject: FW: Plan 3513RS proposed Development
FYl

----- Criginal Message-----

From: Bissell, Peter [mailto;Peter.Bissell@dvn.com]
Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2012 6:25 PM

To: Bryan Bespalko

Subject: Plan 3513RS proposed Development

I am compietely opposed to this dump site and will file against it with my 200 deposit. The back ally is a huge safety
concern for me it is not wide enough and the road for this should come from the dump. Why is it haying in the 30's can
have what ever they want but tax pays have no rights.

Confidentiality Warning: This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the intended recipient(s},
are confidential, and may be privileged.

If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, retransmission, conversion to hard copy,
copying, circulation or other use of all or any portion of this message and any attachments is strictly prohibited. If you
are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail, and delete this message and any
attachments from your system.



Krystle Fedoretz

From: Bryan Bespalko

Sent: Thursday, May 24, 2012 7:30 AM

To: Dennis Bergheim; Krystle Fedoretz
Subject: FW: Plan 3513RS proposed development
FYI

From: Bissell, Peter [mailto:Peter.Bissell@dvn.com]
Sent: Friday, May 18, 2012 7:56 AM

To: Leo Demoissac

Cc: Alphonse Corbiere; Bryan Bespalko

Subject: Plan 3513RS proposed development

The idea that my back alley can be used as 2 way traffic is wrong the altey is not wide enough for one camper never
mind two . The access road for this project must come from the dump for the safety and wellbeing of everyone. | cannot
make that turn off of the main road with my own camper how will someone with a longer unit be able to. The lagoon
cannot handle what it is getting now never mind if more trucks dump there. | am contacting OH&S about the odors at
night coming off of the lagoon effecting the whole town of mallaig | believe it to be harmful to me and my family’s
health. There has been equipment working at the dump site all year have them build a road otherwise what are they
doing.

Confidentiality Warning: This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the intended recipient(s),
are confidential, and may be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review,
retransmission, conversion to hard copy, copying, circulation or other use of all or any portion of this message and any
attachments Is strictly prohibited, If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return e-
mail, and delete this message and any attachments from your system.

b

)t
\



Krystle Fedoretz

From: Bryan Bespalko

Sent: Thursday, May 24, 2012 1:17 PM

To: Krystle Fedoretz

Subject: Fw: Proposed development - Mallaig dumping station
Attachments: Proposed development Mallaig may 2012 pdf
FYL........ Again

B

From: Doug Fedoruk@sperd.ca [mailto:Boug Fedoruk@sperd.ca]

Sent: Thursday, May 24, 2012 02:14 PM

To: Bryan Bespalko

Cc: jean champagne@sperd.ca <jean champagne@sperd.ca>; Denis_Jodoin@sperd.ca <Denis Jodoin@sperd.ca>;
Heather Starosielski@sperd.ca <Heather Starosielski@sperd.ca>

Subject: Proposed development - Mallaig dumping station

Hi Bryan,

Upon review of the letter dated May 18, 2012 (attached) SPERD is not filing an objection, rather raising a concern and
providing a suggestion. If this proposed dumping station is to proceed the increase in truck traffic along Park Ave, will
potentially impact pedestrian traffic to the school.

We would suggest that the cross walk located at south end of the School, crossing Park Avenue is improved to increase
it's visibility. (painting and signage)

If you have any questions please confact me directly,

Best regards,

Doug Fedoruk

Director of Transportation and Facilities
St. Paul Education Regional Division No. 1§
4313-48 Avenue

St. Paul, Alberta TOA 3A3

{780)645-3323

{(780)645-5789 Fax

{780)210-0247 Cell

doug fedoruk@sperd.ca




